
Livonia Public Schools 
Assistant Superintendent of Business Services  

 
Date: July 26, 2016 
 
To: Andrea Oquist Superintendent    
   
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re: Discussion of Bid Results for 2016-2017 Pizza Lunch  
 

We would like to discuss the results of the pizza bid at the Monday, August 8, 2016 
Finance Committee meeting. Please find, attached, a Consolidated Milk Bid and 
Pizza Bid memo from Kristen Hennessey and Pat Schuchardt, Food Service 
Department. 
 
We received two vendor responses from Domino’s Pizza and Pizza Hut.  The two 
companies have a school lunch program that meets both the nutritional and other bid 
requirements. We recommend awarding the bid to Pizza Hut because the pizza cost 
is $1.00 less than Domino’s Pizza. This could be an estimated cost savings of 
$20,000 for the school year. Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank 
you. 
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